Danny Mickan

I feel the emission test fee should be set to $28.50. This is a fair amount that would allow emission
inspection stations to make a fair profit. This would also allow for inspectors to spend more time
with customers who have questions or fail the test. New stations may open if the fee is raised
instead of some stations quitting the inspection program. This would allow for less wait time and
more opportunities for the public to obtain an inspection test.



